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For Release: 11:00 AM, July 12, 2011 
Sheriff’s Detectives Investigating Homicide Request Help in Identifying 
Subject in Photograph 

Modesto, CA – Stanislaus County Sheriff Homicide detectives are looking for help in 
identifying the subject in this photograph, as he is a person of interest in Sunday night’s 
homicide in the 500 block of Olivero in Modesto, CA. 
  
Detectives are requesting that anyone with information about this case or photograph to 
please contact Detective Frank Soria at (209) 525-7080.  Callers can also leave an 
anonymous tip by calling Crime Stoppers at (209) 521-4636.  Tipsters can also e-mail tips 
at http://www.modestopolice.com/CrimeStoppers, or text them to CRIMES (274637) by 
typing "Tip704" plus the message and be eligible for a cash reward. 
 
For information regarding this press release please contact:  
Sgt. Anthony Bejaran 
Stanislaus County Sheriff’s Department 
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